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The truth is ELECTRIC is not the answer, the smart money is on HYDROGEN FUEL. 

Building more plants for this technology is a BAD IDEA! Also let’s not tamper with our 

UGB’s to accommodate ANY INDUSTRY for short term gains. Please make sure to 

USE EXISTING LAND WITHIN CURRENT UGB’s before considering any changes! 


